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Welcome back to the second half of the Spring Term! 
 

Parent Teacher Meetings are next week. 
Parents who would like to arrange a meeting with Mrs. Gupta please email her on 

senco@weststreet.lancs.sch.uk  

We’re being Geographers this half-term 
This half-term all classes from Year 1 to Year 6 are learning about places using maps and 
atlases. Mrs. Duerden has bought these new atlases for everyone to use. Children will find 
out about the countries and counties of the U.K., the names of continents and oceans as 
well as how to follow routes on a map and making their own maps. Children will be using 
Digimaps for Schools, an award-winning online mapping service supporting Geography 
learning. You can find out more about what your child will be learning in Geography in 
this half-term’s Curriculum Newsletter for each class. These will be available next week. 
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After school clubs return! 
 

After school clubs return next week.  
School are now paying for a Sports Coach to run 

three different clubs every week.  
Clubs will change half-termly. We will make sure 
that all children are able to attend at least one 

club during the year. When clubs are full, children 
will be added to a waiting list. Parents will be 

notified when a place becomes available. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 4 Bikeability 
 

Year 4 will be doing Bikeability sessions on 
Thursday 2nd March. Every child will be outside 
for either the morning or the afternoon. Children 
should NOT come in uniform, they should dress 
appropriately for the weather. We recommend 
wearing trousers and/or leggings with several 

layers.  
A good coat and trainers are essential! 

Dates for your 
diary 

 
Monday 27th February 
- Thursday 2nd March 
Parent Teacher Meetings 
 
Thursday 2nd March 
Year 4 Bikeability 
 
Friday 3rd March 
World Book Day-come 
dressed as a book 
character 
 
Friday 3rd March 
3pm Usborne Book Event 
 
Thursday 30 March 
Break up for Easter 
Holidays 
 
Friday 31 March 
Inset Day 
 
Monday 17 April 
Children return to school 
 
Monday 1 May 
Bank Holiday 
 
Monday 8 May 
Bank Holiday 
 
Friday 26 May 
Break up for Half Term 
 
Monday 5 June 
Children return to school 
 
Saturday 10th June 
BOOKFEST 



School Dinners 
 
This is the menu for 
school lunches after half 
term.  We are unable to 
provide alternative 
meals. 
 
Monday 
Veg Sausage Roll or 
Tomato Pasta 
 
Tuesday 
Sandwiches 
 
Wednesday 
Roast Dinner or 
Jacket Potato 
 
Thursday 
Curry and rice or 
Cheese Whirl 
 
Friday 
Pizza or 
Fish Fingers 
 
The cost of school dinners 
are: 
 
£2.40 per day OR £12.00 
per week 
 
Parents who pay for 
their child’s school dinners 
should pay directly to the 
office staff. Payments 
can be made either by 
cash or cheque.  

Next week we will be 
celebrating  

World Book Day  
on FRIDAY 3rd March. 

Children are welcome to 
come to school either dressed 

up as a book character or      
in their own clothes. 

 
During the day all classes will 

be visiting the library for a story 
session. A mystery teacher will 
be appearing in each class to 
share a book they love. There 

will be lots of other fun 
activities during the day! 

 
 

We are having a Book Fair  in school on Friday. 
Children will have the opportunity to browse books 
during the day. Then parents will be able to come 
in to take a look with their child and buy books 

between 3pm and 4pm.  Children will not have the 
opportunity to buy books during the school day so 
please do not send them to school with money. The 

book fair is being organised with Usborne Books. 
Usborne will donate 

up to  60% of the 
value raised to our 

school in FREE books. 
Books can be ordered 
on Friday and paid for 
by cash or credit card. 

Parents will receive 
their orders by the week starting Monday 20th 

March. 
 
 



Learners of the Week  

Readers of the Week 
 

Year R Carter for his great progress in his  
  phonic skills and using blending when  
  reading.  
Year 1 Shania for showing improvement in  
  her reading and understanding of the  
  text. 
Year 2 Scarlett for her love of reading. 
Year 3 India for fantastic enthusiasm with  
  reading in her own time. 
Year 4 Theo N for greatly improved home  
  reading. 
Year 5 Darcy for enthusiasm in reading lessons 
  and answering questions. 
Year 6 Urban for reading a lot at home. You  
  are nearly on your silver award! 

Year R Alice for always being a super role 
model to others. 

Jaxson for his super improvement in his 
phonics learning. Keep it up! 

Year 1 Iris for being a great artist and 
showing development of her skills. 

Louie for showing huge improvements in all 
subjects and working really hard all of the 
time. 

Year 2 Skylar B for producing some 
incredible Art work!  

Lilly for her amazing progression in 
phonics! 

Year 3 Marley-Sue for pushing herself to 
complete work in the time given. 

Haajra for consistent effort with her 
beautiful handwriting. 

Year 4 Kyran for amazing sewing work 
creating his own waistcoat for a 
Teddy 

Lily R for amazing sewing work creating 
her own waistcoat for a Teddy. 

Year 5 Inaaya for being a role model and 
her outstanding behaviour and 
effort! 

Ayaan for always quietly working hard 
and doing his best. 

Year 6 Thomas for being a Maths whizz-
he is very resilient when solving 
tricky SATS problems. 

Alex for his excellent imagination when 
designing a spy gadget! 

 
A massive well done and 

congratulations to our 
learners and readers of the 

week!! 
 

GREAT JOB - You have 
earned 10 Dojo points! 

 
THANK YOU to all those 
parents who joined us for 

this morning’s  
Celebration Assembly to see 
your child receive an award. 

 
 



Come and join us for Colne Winter  Bloom! 

Next Tuesday Year 5 and Year 6 will be making 
lanterns for the Illuminated Parade that will take 
place on Saturday 4th March starting at 6.30pm. 

We hope that lots of children and families will join 
us for this magical experience ! 

 

 

 

 



Useful Information 





 
 
 
 

Absence Procedure 
 

When you know your 
child is off school ill please 
call and leave us a 
message. Then we know 
why your child is not in 
school. 

When your child is not in 
school, the office staff will: 

 send a text message 
to remind parents 
that school needs to 
know why your child 
is absent 

 make a phone call 
when they have not 
yet heard back from 
you 

 ask Mrs. Peake to 
make a home visit 

When you receive a text 
from school you can either 
reply to the text we have 
sent you OR just give us a 
ring. 

Contacting School 
 

The school office is open from 8.30am. 
Please leave a message on the answer phone 
before 8.30am. A member of staff will phone 

you back when necessary.  
 
 
 

Are you interested volunteering in 
school?  

 
We are keen to welcome more volunteers in 
school to support children’s learning e.g. by 
hearing readers, helping out with practical 

activities such as cooking, art and crafts, help 
out with other activities. Volunteers must have 

a DBS – this is easy to organise with Miss. 
Watson. Interested? Then talk with Miss. 

Watson or Mrs. Duerden! 

Holiday Dates 
 

For school holiday dates please check our 
website www.west-street.org where you will 

find the current and next school year’s holiday 
dates. 

 
 
 


